
Summary of Minutes August 2017 

Columbia County Community Advisory Council 

 

  

The meeting opened at 3:30pm and the agenda was reviewed.   

Incentive Metrics Projects Update:    

PowerClean – Five members from the first cohort came to provide the update and give testimony 

to their experience in the PowerClean program. The five members spoke from their heart of the 

many benefits; from maintaining sobriety, boost in self-confidence, improved self-esteem and 

learning ways to improve diet, were only a few of the comments. The participants spoke volumes 

of the improvement in their everyday lives.    

Motivational Interviewing – The evaluations have been collected, but still waiting on a couple 

more, and then the learning community/collaborative will be offered.  It was noted that a few 

GOBHI staff participated and were very complementary of the process and program.  

Welcome Home – Progress continues. A sample kit may be available for review at the next CAC 

meeting.       

Paper Tigers – Vernonia School District will host a screening of Paper Tigers during an in-

service day. They also will host a community screenings.   

 

Innovator Agent Update: 

Joell reviewed a handout titled “Getting Started” that was developed by OHA. It is a step-by-step 

flyer to assist members on applying for coverage. She explained the flyer is available in several 

languages. The links to the various flyers can be emailed community partners and any interested.    

 

Joell also reviewed the 2018 CCO Incentive Measures. She briefly explained the two new 

measures for 2018: Child Obesity BMI, nutrition and activity counseling for members 3 – 18. 

Disparity Measure Emergency department utilization among members with mental illness.  

  

Community Para-Medicine Program:  

The CCO clinic team provided an update and a handout that summarizes the program, including 

partners, challenges and launch dates.   

 

Healthy Homes Q & A: 

Community Action Team provided an update on the Healthy Homes project and brief overview of 

the three-year history. CAT discussed they had applied for a grant to continue to provide services 

to OHP members in Columbia, Clatsop, and Tillamook Counties. The grant would improve 

referral services from only physicians to a much broader one that will include self-referrals, 

community partners, like DHS, schools, churches, basically anyone that may have insight into 

how a person’s home environment that may be negatively affect their health.  Community Action 

Team asked if the CAC would consider providing a letter of support to include with the grant 

application.  The CAC unanimously voted to provide a letter of support to CAT.  

 



Other Updates:    

Karen provided copies of the Community Advisory Council Interest forms and reminded the CAC 

of the ongoing effort to recruit new members.  

 

 

The meeting adjourned at 5:00pm.  

 

Next Meeting:  September 11, 3:30 – 5pm   

Location:   Sunset Park Community Church.   


